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Little Reminders ... 
PE Kits are a MUST! 
Your child must have a PE kit on 
PE days as we cannot allow them 
to take part in PE when they do 
not have it due to Health and 
Safety reasons. 

 

 

 

  

What is happening in the coming weeks?  

Online Safety Information for Parents … 

Thinkuknow    http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 
Thinkuknow is an education programme from the National Crime Agency’s CEOP Command. Since 2006, it aims 
to ensure that everyone has access to this practical information – children, young people, their parents and carers 
and the professionals who work with them.  

 
A comprehensive web resource with a wide array of tips and advice on how to navigate the online world 
with your child. Some of their guidance we attach below but you can find even more by visiting the link.  

National Online Safety https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform-guides/ 
National Online Safety's mission is to make the internet a safer place for children. They aim to do this by 
equipping school staff, parents and children with the knowledge they need to understand online dangers 
and how best to react should an incident arise. The link above provides up to date information about a 
wide variety of social media apps and platforms your child might be using. 

 

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform-guides/


 

  

  
Scroll down … 

Scroll down … 



 
Harvest Boxes … 
 

  

  
 
 
 
 

Happy Half Term Everyone!! 


